Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Psychology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Psychology has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement from Traci Scherdell, Psy.D., and Christina M. Zafiris, Ph.D., on September 16, 2014. Petitioner seeks the Board’s interpretation of Section 490.003(4), Florida Statutes, regarding whether ordering consultation is within the scope of practice of psychology. The Board will consider this petition at its meeting currently scheduled for October 17, 2014. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Department of Health, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0797, (850)245-4373, Allen_Hall@doh.state.fl.us.
